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The 25-26 school year has kicked off and Transportation has been busy 
getting everything ready for a successful year. We lost several drivers this 
past year due to various reasons but we have hired several new drivers 
and trained several people and we have filled all but 1 position. We also 
consolidated 1 route as well. The route that does not have a driver is the 
shortest route we have. After school gets underway we are going to do 
counts and adjust routes as needed to balance them out and possibly 
consolidate another route. At this time we have an average of 50 students 
per bus which is a pretty good average. We are always looking for ways to 
do things more efficiently. We appreciate your continued time and support. 
Please continue to pray for the safety of all of our students and staff.  
 
 
Thanks,  
Roy    
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